
The JSSG met on 6 February 2014 with 11 attendees and 6 apologies 
 
We closed 2013 with a balance of $26,667.46. We will be reviewing expected commitments for 2014 
at our next meeting so that we can assess how much we can formally set aside for a shade and 
shelter project. 
 
We agreed, in principle, to fund the cubby house project ($600) submitted by Charles Sweeney to 
The Association. There have been no objections to the proposal circulated after the meeting and we 
will ratify the expenditure next month. 
 
We raised $782 through the Uniform Swap in 2013 and approved an additional 
$116 donation to the Smith Family, meaning that the full Swap proceeds have been donated to the 
Smith Family - Learning for Life and Learning Club programs. 
 
We also approved donating $160.65 to Ronald Macdonald House Charities from the final Movie 
Night BHP matched giving donation which was finally received. 
 
Mrs Connolly has been talking to Tim Hughes about JTAS uniforms and participation and will be 
asking him to make a formal decision on both, which will be communicated to families, coaches, etc. 
This conversation was in response to parent concerns about a lack of clarity and consistency on both 
issues. 
 
Our AGM is on 6 March and will be followed by our general meeting. Thank you to Helen for 
agreeing to preside over the election of new office holders. 
 
Becky Mammen  
 
 
 


